
FAQ n.121080

FAQs:
EASA TCO Authorisations, Brexit

Question:
As a UK certified commercial air transport (CAT) operator what are the
conditions I need to fulfil to be able to operate to/from/within EASA
Member States after December 31, 2020?

Answer:
As of January 1, 2021 the UK certified CAT operators will be considered as Third
Country Operators (TCO) and required to hold a valid EASA TCO authorisation in
order to be able to conduct commercial air transport operations into, within or out
of the territory to which the EU Treaties apply (or to territories of non-EU EASA
Member States). TCO authorisations will be issued also under the EASA early
applications process.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/121080
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